Floor Committee 09: Ministerial Education

Subject: Support of Michigan Lutheran Seminary

Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials, p. 161

Report No. 03

We are pleased that the financial situation at Michigan Lutheran Seminary has stabilized as reported by BME administrator Paul Prange and CFO Todd Poppe. We pray that the Lord will move his people to continue to support the school with their gifts and encourage their children to attend.

Pastor John Vieths, chairman Teacher Jared Rathje, secretary